
    

 

Do you know about suspensions,  
expulsions or arrests in Gallup-McKinley public schools? 

Journalists would like to hear your experiences for an important news story. 

New Mexico In Depth and ProPublica, two newsrooms with a track record of covering issues affecting 
Native American communities, are teaming up to examine what’s really happening in New Mexico 

classrooms. We’re looking at school suspensions, expulsions, arrests and referrals to law enforcement, 
especially in Gallup-McKinley County Schools. 

We respect your voice. Here’s how to contact us for a private conversation: 

 
               Illustration by Laila Milevski/ProPublica

Call or text us: 505-289-0070 
Email us: NMSchools@propublica.org    

Learn more about us and fill out a form: 
propub.li/NMschools 

Eii naaltsóʼóʼí ah shóʼííʼ beedahólʼah, diʼnóʼótáʼgo 
áádóó háʼdáá doʼláʼí: propub.li/NMschools

 
Your privacy is important to us: We appreciate your sharing what you know and take your privacy 
seriously. We are gathering these accounts for our reporting and will not publish your information 
without your permission. Nihxíí eii baa ahééh dániʼdsin, dáhwólʼnéʼiʼgíí'. Diʼ dáhwólʼnéʼiʼgíí', eii Niʼhxii 
Zhiiʼ dooʼ bikʼá alʼdólʼnil Dáʼ nisingo, eii beeʼaʼhóótíʼ. 




